
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

8/6/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

President Scott reminded us that next week our District Governor, Doug Larison, will be visiting 

our club. Any member, who would like to, can be at the pre-meeting which will begin at 6 pm. 

 

Frank Zgola introduced one of our RYLA students, Zack Ives and his parents, Stacey and Jeff. 

 

 
Before Zack’s presentation, Frank gave an overview of RYLA and how it connects with Rotary and 

all the accomplishments that one can achieve through this program. Zack then proceeded with his 

presentation and how going to RYLA made an impact on his life and his parents told of their 

observations before and after Zack attended the week long program. 

 

Zoren and Tom Overbaugh then gave a presentation on the new marketing approach for Youth 

Exchange. 

 

Dinner Schedule 
8/13/15 Brainard/Curtis 

8/20/15 B. & D. Overbaugh 

8/27/15 McGuire & McGuire 

9/3/15  VanDoren/Zgola 

  

           Speaker Schedule 
8/13/15 Dist. Governor Visit 

8/20/15 Club Assembly 

8/27/15 Bouchard 

9/3/15  Club Assembly 

 



 

They both noted that the program is not changing, just how it is presented. It used to be called 

Rotary Youth Exchange and is now RYE Scholarship. For those of you who were not at this 

meeting, please get in touch with Tom, Zoren or Shelly and they will explain the program. It is a 

very interesting concept. 

 

Frank also gave us an update on Emile Bak who was our incoming Exchange Student from 

Denmark in 2009. Emily is pursuing a legal career and will be coming to the US in the future and 

will stop in to visit when she does. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:52. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Frank for the wonderful article in the Ithaca 

Times about our golf tournament. 

$1 from Peggy for being able to go to Glimmerglass 

and see operas. 

$1 from Peggy for needing a new chiropractor. 

$10 from Mark Baumann for celebrating Leah and his 

10th wedding anniversary. 

$1 from Bill O. for having a wonderful vacation. 



 

$1 from Bill O. for going to a car owner get together 

with his Dad, Tom. 

$1 from Tom for going to the car owner get together. 

$1 from Mike Jimenez for being happy today.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, August 13th District Governor’s Visit   

 

Saturday, September 12th, Ride for Life      

 

Sunday, October 25th The Chris Bond Run   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned?                   

                   


